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Dear Bamburgh Property Owner and Friend of the Village, 
  

A request to owners of Holiday-let properties registered for Business Rates  
 

For the past four years Bamburgh Parish Council has asked owners of holiday-let accommodation for a contribution towards 
the cost of administering, maintaining, and improving the facilities for which we have responsibility. These include our 
children’s playground, grass cutting, Christmas lights, the beach wheelchair project, maintenance of the war memorial, and 
general upkeep of the village. These ongoing commitments have grown in response to the village’s increased popularity. 
Although specific investments such as the play area refurbishment and the wheelchair project are funded by generous donors 
the Parish Council also contributes financially to these projects. 

As a reminder, the Parish Council is funded through a Parish Precept, collected as part of Council Tax. However, no portion of 
the Business Rate payment reaches us. Hence this request which we believe spreads the burden more fairly.  

We have been both pleased and encouraged by the response and support that we have received previously and are grateful to 
those who have contributed.  

We ask you to continue to support our work with a minimum contribution of £30 per property.  

Payment directly from your bank account to Bamburgh Parish Council OR Annual Standing Order: 

Account number – 00164887 Sort Code – 20-58-17 Ref: Your business name. 

We hope that you and your visitors continue to enjoy Bamburgh. Further details of what we do and information about our 
meetings can be found on our website.  

 
Any queries please contact our parish clerk: Joan Mitchell - Email address: bamburghcouncil@gmail.com  

Thank you for your support.  

Bamburgh Parish Council 
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